
 

 

     OZTAG RETURN TO PLAY GUIDELINES       
Update as of 26th June, 2021 

                                                                                        

ARRIVE, PLAY, LEAVE 

 

During Winter 1st games kick off at 5:45pm Monday nights, so please arrive no more than 10 minutes 
prior to your game and leave the fields straight after.    

Should you arrive any earlier, please wait in your car unless you need to get changed or purchase 
shorts or tights.  

MASK UP – It is now a requirement that all players, referees wear a mask to & from their fields 
(obviously removed for the duration of the game).  This includes any Admin staff. 

Loan shorts OR borrowed shirts are no longer available so PLAYERS MUST REMEMBER THEIR OWN 
GEAR OR THEY CANNOT PLAY. 

NO SPECTATORS  
NO spectators, with the only exception being 2 parents playing in the one team & have nobody to 
leave the children at home with OR 1 guardian for any U18 players (guardians MUST scan in via the 
QR code provided on the sideline in the Referees bucket or at the Admin desk. Please ensure you are 
practising the social distancing requirements as per the current government restrictions & guidelines. 

SANITISE       
Please sanitise your hands before, during and after games (we ask that you provide your own), but 
there will be sanitser if required at Admin, & in the golf buggy. 
Referees will continue to spray the hands of all players participating in the game before they take the field, 

& at half time.  Any player refusing to sanitise will not be allowed to play. (If a player refuses on the 

grounds of alcohol in the sanitiser, they must use their own sanitiser or wipes). 
  

PLAYER SIGN ON – This is our Covid Register/player qualification & is also for insurance 
purposes. Delegate, or ONE team representative is to attend the sign-on desk at the amenities 
building either before or after their game to tick off ONLY the players present for the game.  This is 
NOT optional as it is a compulsory requirement & teams not doing so will lose 3 points for each week 
it is not done. 
Referees are to mark player numbers in attendance on the score card for us to crosscheck with 
numbers indicated on the sign-on sheet.   
 

   NO HAND SHAKES - please still ensure you thank the referee/opposition for the game. 
 

   NO SPITTING 
 

   Keep personal items to a minimum & to yourself - including water bottles & towels. 
 

   Maintain social distancing where possible. 
 

   IF YOU ARE FEELING UNWELL OR HAVE VISITED ANY HOTSPOTS, PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND! 

 

PLEASE ABIDE BY THE RULES NOW IN PLACE, SO WE CAN CONTINUE TO PLAY TAG IN OUR REGIONS! 


